
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

January 2025

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
20TH JANUARY – BIG GARDEN BIRD WATCH

29TH JANUARY – CHINESE NEW YEAR

Look what we have been doing:

look what we will be doing:

Upcoming events - 

LAMBS AND DUCKS 
The children have been exploring lots of different
textures and festive heuristic baskets. They have
enjoyed exploring and making their own snow, coco
gloop sensory trays and sensory Christmas stories.
The children had lots of fun decorating their own
Christmas trees, as they preferred to take the
decorations off the tree and spent time exploring the
different baubles and tinsel. Thank you to all the
parents who came along to our Christmas craft
morning. It was lovely to see the children and
parents join in with the various activities. 
 
FARMERS AND EXPLORERS
The children have enjoyed exploring the weather, 
using their senses to explore lots of different textures 
such as ice and water. The children had lots of fun 
seeing what mischief their Elf had been up to each 
night and taking part in the activities and games he 
had left behind for us. The children took part in lots of 
fun mark making activities as we wrote our 
Christmas lists and had fun making lots of 
keepsakes for your Christmas trees at home.
 
Thank you to all the parents who attend our
afternoon tea with the Grinch, where the children
sang Christmas songs to their parents, which they
have enjoyed learning all month. They got to take
part in different craft activities, and we had a visit
from the Grinch himself over tea.

A HUGE thank you to everyone who donated to our
shoe box appeal. The children enjoyed dropping
them off at the carers across from nursery and
placing them under their Christmas tree.


